Federal Reimbursement of Health Benefits On Behalf Payments
Information & Contact
The Division of District Support provides the "Federal Reimbursement of Health Benefits On Behalf Payments" that the Kentucky Department of Education (KDE) receives from local school districts for the reimbursement of the school district employer's portion of Health Insurance, Life Insurance, Administrative Fees, Health Reimbursement Account (HRA), and Dental and Vision Reimbursement Account paid for federally funded district employees. 
The districts make the payment for the Federal Reimbursement to the ACH Pay application through the Kentucky.gov website. The contact at the Finance Controller’s Office is Bethany Crockett at (502) 564-6690 or Bethany.Crockett@ky.gov. 
[bookmark: _Hlk111555330]NOTE:  The "Federal Reimbursement of Health Benefits On Behalf Payments" shall be deducted from the "Health Benefits On Behalf Payments" prior to the districts recording the “Health Benefits On Behalf Payments" in their unaudited and audited Annual Financial Reports (AFRs) in accordance to the "On Behalf Payment Instructions".
NOTE: These totals are derived from the NIC Payment Engine which is now a wholly owned subsidiary of Tyler Technologies. These totals have been compiled according to the Disbursement/Deposit Date that the payment is posted in eMars. This takes several days to post after the initial payment is made. These totals are posted to the On Behalf Payments webpage quarterly. Any payments made after June 28 will not be included in the designated fiscal year of this report. 
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